

 \times

Receive Updates Enter Email Address Go

WEEKLY DIGEST: January 29 - February 2

Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 02/02/2018 12:54 PM EST

View in browser

Agents & Brokers: Selling in the Marketplace

HealthCare.gov

YOU Can Help Clients Throughout the Year

Welcome to the **Weekly Digest**, your weekly update on the Marketplace, including announcements and important dates and deadlines for agents and brokers.

Special Announcements

- <u>Learn more</u> about how consumers affected by the 2017 hurricanes in Puerto Rico and the U.S. Virgin Islands can qualify for a special enrollment period (SEP).
- The <u>Find Local Help tool</u> has been updated. Agents and brokers who have a primary residence in a State-based Marketplace, and who are also licensed to sell in a state that uses the Federally-facilitated Marketplace (FFM), will now appear in the FFM statewide search.

Reminders

 Once you <u>register for one webinar</u> in the 2018 Health Insurance Marketplace Updates for Agents and Brokers series, you're automatically registered for future webinars and no further action is necessary.

- The <u>CMS Enterprise Portal</u> requires that you change your password every 180 days. You'll get an email reminder from CMS one week before your password is set to expire.
- Consumers need your help enrolling in coverage now! Remember, there are <u>individuals and families</u> who may qualify to enroll in coverage through an SEP, and <u>small group clients</u> in need of help year-round. If you haven't yet begun Marketplace registration and training, <u>click here to get started</u>. If you've started, but not yet finished Marketplace registration and training, <u>finish your registration here</u>.

Resources

- Visit <u>HealthCare.gov</u> for resources to help you show your clients how to submit premium payments online.
- A year-round, client referral service is available to you! Learn more about how to get free sales leads directly to your inbox via Help On Demand here. See tips on how to maximize your participation in Help On Demand here.
- Have questions? We have the answers! Contact us here.





This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can <u>update your preferences</u>, <u>receive fewer emails</u> or <u>pause emails</u> until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our <u>1-click unsubscribe</u> to stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

Powered by

